
 

 

 

 

 
 

Class 1 Home learning 10.1.24 

 
Welcome to 2024! 

 

The children have settled back in well – into 2024 and also into our temporary classroom. 
‘Normal’ class 1 learning has resumed, just in a different space. We have begun this term 
by exploring a huge range of fairy tales by reading, listening to and watching a variety of 
versions. Once we are familiar with these, we will be using our ‘Mixed up’ fairy tale books 

to create our own humorous versions.  

In maths, year 1 have been reading and writing numbers to 100 and year 2 have been 
revising and developing their knowledge of place value up to and over 100 and also 

what happens when you add and subtract multiples of 10. 
The children were immediately excited by our Geography topic as we investigated the 

world using Google Earth and then zoomed in to find England, Devon and then 

Langtree. 
 

Reading Year 1. 

Your child will be bringing home a book this week which they read with you and also 
during guided reading, the aim is that this book is read multiple times to practise their 
phonics and fluency. They can also being home a picture book to share. Please aim to 
read with you child 3 times a week and sign their reading records.  

There are new books allocated on bug club, please try to read the physical 

books with your child and also the ones online too.  
 

Year 2. Your child now has an Accelerated reader book. They will keep this book and 

read it both at home and in 1-1 reading until they can read it fluently. They will also have 

guided reading sessions in class with Mrs Mitchell using an additional Accelerated reader 
book. 
 

My maths for YEAR 2 
Alongside reading, please complete the place value tasks allocated on My Maths. 
If you are struggling to login, please contact me as soon as you can so I can resolve this 
issue. 

 

 
 

 
 
 


